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CURRENT	NEWS	
	
	
DECEMBER	EVENT	CALENDAR	
	
Dec	2nd:	Winter	Synchro	Gala,	South	Surrey	Arena	
Dec	9th:	BC/YK	Open	Synchro	Competition,	South	Surrey	Arena	
Dec	12th	&	14th:	Wear	Red	&	Green	for	CanSkate	
Dec	15th:	Test	Day	6-8:30pm	
Dec	14th:	Family	Christmas	Skate	3:30-5:30	
Dec	22nd:	Last	day	of	skating	sessions	for	holiday	break	
	
Music	Duties	for	Private	Lessons,	Development	&	Synchro	
	
Just	a	friendly	reminder	that	all	skaters	require	a	Parent,	Guardian	or	Grandma	to	
play	music	during	the	varied	skating	sessions.	We	have	many	open	shifts	in	the	
new	year	that	must	be	filled!	Please	take	a	look	at	the	blue	schedules	found	in	the	
music	binder	and	sign	up	where	you	can.	Your	time	and	help	is	greatly	
appreciated!!	
	
Family	Christmas	Skate	Dec	14th	3:30-5:30	
	
The	whole	family	is	invited	to	join	us	on	the	ice	for	this	free	fun	family	event!	A	
jolly	friend	of	ours	might	make	an	appearance!	Skate	rentals	will	be	available,	cash	
only	please.	
	

THANK	YOUS	
	
Purdys	Chocolate	Fundraiser	
	
A	big	THANK	YOU	to	Barb	Renfrey	for	organizing	and	to	all	who	made	purchases	to	help	
support	the	Club!		
	
Paint	Night	Event	
	
A	big	THANK	YOU	to	Colleen	Laferriere	for	organizing	such	a	fun	fabulous	event!!	We	
had	35	aspiring	artists	join	together	and	all	created	masterpieces!	We	look	forward	to	
hosting	another	Paint	Night	in	the	new	year!	
	

	



SKATING	NEWS	
	
Jingle	Blades	Competition	
	
Nov	24th-26th…	A	big	CONGRATS	to	all	of	our	competitors	who	skated	with	such	grace	at	
this	competition!	
	
BC/YK	Open	Synchro	Competition	
	
Dec	9th	@	the	South	Surrey	Arena.	Team	managers	will	be	in	contact	with	you	regarding	
arrival	details.	This	is	a	great	event	to	see	synchro	teams	from	all	over	the	BC/Yukon	
region	compete	for	the	gold	medal!	Congrats	in	advance	to	all	our	teams!!	
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Cheers	from	the	
Aldergrove	Figure	Skating	Club	

	
P.O.	Box	870,	Aldergrove,	V4W	2V1	

604-857-1696	
www.aldergroveskatingclub.com	

	
		

If	you	have	received	this	email	and	do	not	wish	to,	please	reply	and		
we	will	remove	you	from	our	lists.	


